
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

9. BROOKLANDS DOMAIN – TENNIS COURT 
 
 The Board’s approval was sought to the location and construction of a tennis court within Brooklands 

Domain, following community consultation.   
 
 The Board resolved that: 
 
 (a) The matter lie on the table pending urgent receipt of an estimate, by way of a report, regarding 

costs associated with building up the tennis court in Location D, as submitted by the community. 
 
 (b) The Greenspace Unit be requested to carry forward funding allocated to this project in 2005/06 

to the 2006/07 financial year. 
 
 (c) Following receipt of an estimate for additional work required in relation to Location D, in 

conjunction with staff, the Board undertake further consultation with the community. 
 
 


